
Town of Farmington Board of Trustee Meeting – May 20, 2021 
 
The Board of Trustee Meeting came to order at 6:01PM by Chairman 
Emmanuel Krasner 
 
Board Members Present: 
Emmanuel Krasner, Chairman 
Joe Pitre, Vice-Chairman 
Debra Reed, Board Member/Secretary 
Kathy Seaver, Treasurer for the Trustees 
 
The minutes of the April 15, 2021 meeting were amended to show that 
Joe Pitre’s name was spelled correctly. The minutes were approved, as 
amended, by Pitre, seconded by Krasner. Vote: 3/0 
 
Review of Deposit Requests from the last meeting. Kathy Seaver 
mentioned that all Deposit requests were facilitated.  
 
Review of Withdrawal Requests from the last meeting. Kathy Seaver 
mentioned that all Withdrawal Requests were facilitated. 
 
THERE WAS NO PUBLIC COMMENT. 
 
Manny mentioned that he had invited Kathy Tsirois here this evening to 
discuss the Taylor Hussey Scholarship. As Mrs. Tsirois was not here, 
Manny explained that she was retiring soon and that she wanted to set 
up a scholarship for Ms. Hussey. Krasner mentioned that a scholarship 
could not be set up unless a form was filled out and money presented 
in which to set up the scholarship. Manny to reach out to Mrs. Tsirois  
to see what she wants to do, as she wants to put the scholarship in the 
hands of the Board of Trustees.  
 



Manny mentioned that he had no new on Citizens. He has reached out 
to them, but has had no luck. He will keep reaching out. This is due to 
Board possibly changing banks. 
 
With no further business to come before the Board at the time, we 
adjourned at 6:12 PM. A motion was made by Pitre, seconded by 
Krasner. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
Debra L. Reed. Board Member/Secretary 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


